C/o. The Indian Bank Ltd.,
Lady Curzon Road,
Cantonment

BANGALORE - 1,

26th February 1971.

My dear Dr. D'Rozario,
I thank you very much for your kind

felicitations which I wvery much appreciate,

We definitely hopne to be in Delhi before
you leave the city and we are both looking forward to

the pleasure of seeing you and Mrs, D'Rozario soon.

With kind regards to you both,

Yours sincerely,

(SVETOSLAV ROERICH)

Dr. A.M, D'Rozario, M.8c., Ph.D.(Cantab),
D-231, Sarvodaya Enclave,
NEW DELHI - 17,




